
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

planning commission

2 messages

Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us> Wed, Dec 8, 2021 at 12:48 PM
To: Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>
Bcc: Kaleb Westfall <kaleb@dillinghamak.us>, Elizabeth Clark <elizabeth.blackburn.clark@gmail.com>

Hello,

Your current term on the planning commission will expire this month.  If you are interested in continuing to serve on
this committee.  Please submit a letter of interest to the Mayor ( mayor@dillinghamak.us ) or me
( cityclerk@dillinghamak.us ) 

-- 


Lori
Goodell, CMC

City Clerk
 
City of Dillingham
City Clerk
PO Box 889
141 Main Street
Dillingham, AK  99576
T 907-842-5212
F 907-842-2060
cityclerk@dillinghamak.us
www.dillinghamak.us
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Elizabeth Clark <elizabeth.blackburn.clark@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 8, 2021 at 3:01 PM
To: Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Hi Lori,

Thank you for notifying me about my upcoming term expiration. I am still very interested in continuing to serve on the
Planning Commission. Does this email suffice as a letter of interest? If not, I will get one to you tomorrow morning. 

Thank you,

Liz Clark


Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 8, 2021, at 12:48 PM, Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us> wrote:
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